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COVID-19 Reopening Plan FAQ's

Why do people need to sign up ahead of time to attend service?
This allows us to accommodate as many people as we can while maintaining some level of distancing.
Will we pass an offering plate?

Not at this time. We encourage you to mail checks (425 McDaniel Street, Tallahassee, FL 32303) or to
give online (gcot.org/giving). We will provide offering plates near the exit of each room for those who
want to give in person.

Will we practice communion?

Yes, on the first Sunday of each month. Each person who participates will grab one set of cups. The top
cup will have the juice and the cup it is resting in will have the bread.

Will you hand out bulletins?

No. We will continue to rely on our weekly email and verbal announcements to communicate
announcements. If you know someone who would like to receive these emails but is not, email
ben@gcot.org.

What is the plan for sanitizing the building?

The security team disinfects all “high-touch” areas before each service. While we are striving to provide
a healthy environment living in a fallen world means risk is always present.

Can | help with the logistics?

If you are a member of GCOT, we’d love to have you help with our security team (Mark@gcot.org),
ushering team (Keith@gcot.org), media team (Larry@gcot.org), or nursery (Mary@gcot.org).

Do you have a nursery?
There is a nursery for infants — age 4. For more information, or to register a child, email Mary@gcot.org.
What precautions are being taken in the nursery?

We will be taking temperatures of the children and volunteers. Volunteers will wear masks, but children
are not required to.

Can children attend the worship service?

Yes! Children are welcome to attend with their parents. They can sit in the auditorium or fellowship hall.
Currently, there is a section in the Fellowship Hall with round tables set up. This is a great place for those
with young children to sit (it allows you to hem your kids in at a table and gives them a place for drawing
etc.).
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